
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 3:42:20 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 3:20 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Len Butticci

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We do not want ANY price increases.  In fact, we want reductions.  Hydro is far too expensive and it's a necessity. 
So look for efficiencies and if management cannot accomplish this, get rid of them and find people who can.
I would be interested in joining an optimization team at a senior level if this group can't get it done.  NO
INCREASES!!!

-- Attachment --




